

HADDON TOWNSHIP BOARD OF EDUCATION

Broadcast

January 22, 2021

Dear Parents and Staff,

I trust that this email finds you well. I am pleased to report that we will continue with our regular in-person model next week, Monday, January 25th, through Friday, January 29th. The county's most recent COVID-19 report is attached and indicates a decrease in transmission rates region-wide. Furthermore, attached is a letter for your reference from our school health offices. Please stay diligent in promoting universal safety precautions to fight COVID-19. Thank you very much, and have a great weekend.

-Robert J. Fisicaro Ed. D. Superintendent